AAP Car Seat Recommendations
Updated April 2011

Infants and toddlers should be rear facing until age 2.  Rear facing better supports the neck and spine in a crash because it distributes the force over the entire body.  Children under 2 yrs are 75% less likely to die or be severely injured in a crash if they are rear facing according to a study in 2007 in the Journal of Injury Prevention.

All children should ride in a booster seat until at least age 8 and until they have reached 4’9” in height.

Children should ride properly restrained in the back seat until age 13.  Children over age 13 may ride in the front seat with a seat belt fastened.
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